From: Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@ DCA.CA.GOV >

Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 4:46 PM
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA
Subject: Recall notice - Precision Dose

Precision Dose is recalling the item/lot below due to the product being subpotent: out of specification at the six-month
stability interval. This recall is to the pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping March 9, 2017.

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and contact your
wholesaler for directions.

Description Lot # | Exp Date NDC UPC
CARBAMAZ

SUSP

1CMG/5MLUD

P/D30 500105/04/30/2018/6809403016236809430162



